
[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED] 

 

 

 

Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 001016 
Date 29 March 2017 
 

Computers and Laptops 

 
Request: 
 
In respect of your questions below, it has been established after careful 
consideration that the Council does not hold the information you have requested in 
calendar years.  Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to 
the above, and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Act, that 
states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 
However, we are able to supply you the information in financial years which we hope 
will be of assistance as shown in the table below. 
 
Could I please request the following information? 
 

 The Wolverhampton Council spending on computers and laptops, per 
calendar year since 1st January 2013 (separated by year) 
    

 The number of computers and laptops purchased by the Wolverhampton 
Council, per calendar year since 1st January 2013 (separated by year) 

 

 The number of computers and laptops disposed by the Wolverhampton 
Council, per calendar year since 1st January 2013 (separated by year) 
 

 The total Wolverhampton Council IT department spending per year 
(everything: hardware, software, labour costs .etc.), per calendar year since 1st 
January 2013 (separated by year) 
 
     Quantity     Cost of   Amount Revenue         Capital 
   Purchased     Purchases     Disposed       Spend            Spend 
              £                  £         £ 
2013/2014              300    197,370      257 5,023,172 1,781,000 
2014/2015            0               0        83 5,775,161 1,021,000 
2015/2016        457    302,176      429 5,619,483 1,196,000 
2016/2017     3,120 1,611,219   2,853        *                     * 
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With reference to the year 2016/2017 marked with an asterisk, we are at 
present in the closedown process and therefore unable to supply you with 
figures. 
 

 

 


